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Welcome to PLANet B!
Thank you for following our unique climate change challenge project! And welcome to our final 
newsletter!

The PLANet B project has been running since June 2020, and so May 2022 has marked the end of our 
two-year project. Don’t worry though – all the resources that we have developed will be available for you 
to use for the next 5 years!

To access these materials, all you need to do is sig-up to our e-learning platform: 
https://elearning.planetbproject.eu/login/index.php 

In this newsletter, we will provide you with an overview of some of the promotional activities we have 
been completing over the last 6 months to ensure that our PLANet B project has a lasting impact on 
youth climate education in our regions! 

PLANet B Workshops across Europe!
To ensure that the PLANet B Digital Breakout Challenges we have developed reached young people and 
youth workers in our communities and networks, all partners hosted a series of PLANet B Workshops 
in their local area. 

These workshops were used to introduce local young people to our climate education resources – the 
PLANet B Digital Breakouts – and to invite young people to register on our online platform, and to test 
the Digital Breakouts for themselves! 

Pictures From Our Workshop in Ireland

Through these workshops, young people had the chance to test our Breakouts and give us their 
feedback – and overall, the feedback was very positive! 

All Digital Breakout Challenges are available to access through our bespoke Online Learning Platform, 
developed by our expert partners, CARDET. To gain access to these resources, please visit :

https://elearning.planetbproject.eu/login/index.php

 and register today!

https://elearning.planetbproject.eu/login/index.php 
https://elearning.planetbproject.eu/login/index.php


Together in Paris! Our PLANet B partners met for the final time in Paris!

The PLANet B project team met for one final time in Paris from 23rd and 24th of May, to review our 
work and to plan our final tasks before the end of the project. 

The meeting was hosted by our project coordinator, E-Juniors, with partners from Ireland and Cyprus 
attending the meeting in person, and representatives from Ireland, Netherlands and Portugal joining 
the meeting online.

Pictures From Our Workshop in the Netherlands

PLANet B project partners also used this as an opportunity to work with the final report templates, and 
to share our feedback from our events and pilot training in each country.

To find out more about our climate education project, please check out our website: 

https://planetbproject.eu/en/ 

And don’t forget to find and follow us on Facebook:

https://m.facebook.com/Planet-B-108388667627519/?ref=page_internal&__tn__=C-R
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